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  Apollo, the Race to the Moon Charles A.
Murray,Catherine Bly Cox,1989 Describes how a
group of men and women accomplished the feat of
landing men on the moon and returning them to
earth.
  Software-Defined Radio for Engineers Alexander
M. Wyglinski,Robin Getz,Travis Collins,Di
Pu,2018-04-30 Based on the popular Artech House
classic, Digital Communication Systems Engineering
with Software-Defined Radio, this book provides a
practical approach to quickly learning the
software-defined radio (SDR) concepts needed for
work in the field. This up-to-date volume guides
readers on how to quickly prototype wireless
designs using SDR for real-world testing and
experimentation. This book explores advanced
wireless communication techniques such as OFDM,
LTE, WLA, and hardware targeting. Readers will
gain an understanding of the core concepts behind
wireless hardware, such as the radio frequency
front-end, analog-to-digital and digital-to-analog
converters, as well as various processing
technologies. Moreover, this volume includes
chapters on timing estimation, matched filtering,
frame synchronization message decoding, and source
coding. The orthogonal frequency division
multiplexing is explained and details about HDL
code generation and deployment are provided. The
book concludes with coverage of the WLAN toolbox
with OFDM beacon reception and the LTE toolbox
with downlink reception. Multiple case studies are
provided throughout the book. Both MATLAB and
Simulink source code are included to assist
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readers with their projects in the field.
  Windows 10 For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2015-08-10
Illustrates the new features of Windows 10.
  Reducing Environmental Cancer Risk Suzanne H.
Reuben,2010-10 Though overall cancer incidence and
mortality have continued to decline in recent
years, cancer continues to devastate the lives of
far too many Americans. In 2009 alone, 1.5 million
American men, women, and children were diagnosed
with cancer, and 562,000 died from the disease.
There is a growing body of evidence linking
environmental exposures to cancer. The Pres.
Cancer Panel dedicated its 2008¿2009 activities to
examining the impact of environmental factors on
cancer risk. The Panel considered industrial,
occupational, and agricultural exposures as well
as exposures related to medical practice, military
activities, modern lifestyles, and natural
sources. This report presents the Panel¿s
recommend. to mitigate or eliminate these
barriers. Illus.
  Democracy and Education John Dewey,1916 John
Dewey's Democracy and Education addresses the
challenge of providing quality public education in
a democratic society. In this classic work Dewey
calls for the complete renewal of public
education, arguing for the fusion of vocational
and contemplative studies in education and for the
necessity of universal education for the
advancement of self and society. First published
in 1916, Democracy and Education is regarded as
the seminal work on public education by one of the
most important scholars of the century.
  SPSS For Dummies Arthur Griffith,2007-03-07 SPSS
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(Statistical Package for the Social Sciences) is a
data management and analysis software that allows
users to generate solid, decision-making results
by performing statistical analysis This book
provides just the information needed: installing
the software, entering data, setting up
calculations, and analyzing data Covers computing
cross tabulation, frequencies, descriptive ratios,
means, bivariate and partial correlations, linear
regression, and much more Explains how to output
information into striking charts and graphs For
ambitious users, also covers how to program SPSS
to take their statistical analysis to the next
level
  Fundamentals of Information Technology
Bharihoke,2009 The third edition of Fundamentals
of Information Technology is a 'must have' book
not only for BCA and MBA students, but also for
all those who want to strengthen their knowledge
of computers. The additional chapter on MS Office
is a comprehensive study on MS Word, MS Excel and
other components of the package. This book is
packed with expert advice from eminent IT
professionals, in-depth analyses and practical
examples. It presents a detailed functioning of
hardware components besides covering the software
concepts. A broad overview of Computer
architecture, Data representation in the computer,
Operating systems, Database management systems,
Programming languages, etc., has also been
included. An additional chapter on Mobile
Computing and other state-of-the-art innovations
in the IT world have been incorporated. Not only
that, the latest Internet technologies have also
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been covered in detail.One should use this book to
acquire computer literacy in terms of how data is
represented in a computer, how hardware devices
are integrated to get the desired results, how the
computer can be networked for interchanging data
and establishing communication.Each chapter is
followed by a number of review questions.
  The Future of Ideas Lawrence Lessig,2002-10-22
The Internet revolution has come. Some say it has
gone. In The Future of Ideas, Lawrence Lessig
explains how the revolution has produced a
counterrevolution of potentially devastating power
and effect. Creativity once flourished because the
Net protected a commons on which widest range of
innovators could experiment. But now, manipulating
the law for their own purposes, corporations have
established themselves as virtual gatekeepers of
the Net while Congress, in the pockets of media
magnates, has rewritten copyright and patent laws
to stifle creativity and progress. Lessig weaves
the history of technology and its relevant laws to
make a lucid and accessible case to protect the
sanctity of intellectual freedom. He shows how the
door to a future of ideas is being shut just as
technology is creating extraordinary possibilities
that have implications for all of us. Vital,
eloquent, judicious and forthright, The Future of
Ideas is a call to arms that we can ill afford to
ignore.
  Pentagon 9/11 Alfred Goldberg,2007-09-05 The
most comprehensive account to date of the 9/11
attack on the Pentagon and aftermath, this volume
includes unprecedented details on the impact on
the Pentagon building and personnel and the scope



6

of the rescue, recovery, and caregiving effort. It
features 32 pages of photographs and more than a
dozen diagrams and illustrations not previously
available.
  The Popol Vuh Lewis Spence,1908
  The Antitrust Paradox Robert Bork,2021-02-22 The
most important book on antitrust ever written. It
shows how antitrust suits adversely affect the
consumer by encouraging a costly form of
protection for inefficient and uncompetitive small
businesses.
  Hoosiers and the American Story Madison, James
H.,Sandweiss, Lee Ann,2014-10-01 A supplemental
textbook for middle and high school students,
Hoosiers and the American Story provides intimate
views of individuals and places in Indiana set
within themes from American history. During the
frontier days when Americans battled with and
exiled native peoples from the East, Indiana was
on the leading edge of America’s westward
expansion. As waves of immigrants swept across the
Appalachians and eastern waterways, Indiana became
established as both a crossroads and as a vital
part of Middle America. Indiana’s stories
illuminate the history of American agriculture,
wars, industrialization, ethnic conflicts,
technological improvements, political battles,
transportation networks, economic shifts, social
welfare initiatives, and more. In so doing, they
elucidate large national issues so that students
can relate personally to the ideas and events that
comprise American history. At the same time, the
stories shed light on what it means to be a
Hoosier, today and in the past.
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  By the Sweat and Toil of Children: The use of
child labor in American imports ,1994
  The End of Poverty Jeffrey D. Sachs,2006-02-28
Book and man are brilliant, passionate, optimistic
and impatient . . . Outstanding. —The Economist
The landmark exploration of economic prosperity
and how the world can escape from extreme poverty
for the world's poorest citizens, from one of the
world's most renowned economists Hailed by Time as
one of the world's hundred most influential
people, Jeffrey D. Sachs is renowned for his work
around the globe advising economies in crisis. Now
a classic of its genre, The End of Poverty
distills more than thirty years of experience to
offer a uniquely informed vision of the steps that
can transform impoverished countries into
prosperous ones. Marrying vivid storytelling with
rigorous analysis, Sachs lays out a clear
conceptual map of the world economy. Explaining
his own work in Bolivia, Russia, India, China, and
Africa, he offers an integrated set of solutions
to the interwoven economic, political,
environmental, and social problems that challenge
the world's poorest countries. Ten years after its
initial publication, The End of Poverty remains an
indispensible and influential work. In this 10th
anniversary edition, Sachs presents an extensive
new foreword assessing the progress of the past
decade, the work that remains to be done, and how
each of us can help. He also looks ahead across
the next fifteen years to 2030, the United
Nations' target date for ending extreme poverty,
offering new insights and recommendations.
  Mah Jong, Anyone? Kitty Strauser,Lucille
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Evans,Tom Sloper,2011-12-20 Mah Jong, Anyone?
unlocks the mysteries of Mah Jong for Westerners.
Mah Jong, the ancient game of China, is enjoying
another burst of popularity in America, as well as
in Asia. Often seen as a mystery to Westerners,
Chinese Mah Jong includes the combination of
skill, chance and social interaction of Western
games like dominoes, bridge and dice. Authors
Strauser and Evans unlock this mystery with an
easy-to-follow instructional guidebook which
outlines the rules and strategy of the game for
Westerners. The perfect primer for the new player
and a convenient manual for old hands, Mah Jong,
Anyone? gives basic information on equipment,
accessories, terminology, rules of play, scoring,
penalties and bonuses. Experienced Mah Jong
players will especially welcome the section on
special hands.
  Unbroken (Movie Tie-in Edition) Laura
Hillenbrand,2018-08-21 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • The incredible true story of survival
and salvation that is the basis for two major
motion pictures: 2014’s Unbroken and the upcoming
Unbroken: Path to Redemption. On a May afternoon
in 1943, an Army Air Forces bomber crashed into
the Pacific Ocean and disappeared, leaving only a
spray of debris and a slick of oil, gasoline, and
blood. Then, on the ocean surface, a face
appeared. It was that of a young lieutenant, the
plane’s bombardier, who was struggling to a life
raft and pulling himself aboard. So began one of
the most extraordinary odysseys of the Second
World War. The lieutenant’s name was Louis
Zamperini. In boyhood, he’d been a cunning and
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incorrigible delinquent, breaking into houses,
brawling, and fleeing his home to ride the rails.
As a teenager, he had channeled his defiance into
running, discovering a prodigious talent that had
carried him to the Berlin Olympics and within
sight of the four-minute mile. But when war had
come, the athlete had become an airman, embarking
on a journey that led to his doomed flight, a tiny
raft, and a drift into the unknown. Ahead of
Zamperini lay thousands of miles of open ocean,
leaping sharks, a foundering raft, thirst and
starvation, enemy aircraft, and, beyond, a trial
even greater. Driven to the limits of endurance,
Zamperini would answer desperation with ingenuity;
suffering with hope, resolve, and humor; brutality
with rebellion. His fate, whether triumph or
tragedy, would be suspended on the fraying wire of
his will. In her long-awaited new book, Laura
Hillenbrand writes with the same rich and vivid
narrative voice she displayed in Seabiscuit.
Telling an unforgettable story of a man’s journey
into extremity, Unbroken is a testament to the
resilience of the human mind, body, and spirit.
Praise for Unbroken “Extraordinarily moving . . .
a powerfully drawn survival epic.”—The Wall Street
Journal “[A] one-in-a-billion story . . . designed
to wrench from self-respecting critics all the
blurby adjectives we normally try to avoid: It is
amazing, unforgettable, gripping, harrowing,
chilling, and inspiring.”—New York “Staggering . .
. mesmerizing . . . Hillenbrand’s writing is so
ferociously cinematic, the events she describes so
incredible, you don’t dare take your eyes off the
page.”—People “A meticulous, soaring and
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beautifully written account of an extraordinary
life.”—The Washington Post “Ambitious and powerful
. . . a startling narrative and an inspirational
book.”—The New York Times Book Review “Marvelous .
. . Unbroken is wonderful twice over, for the tale
it tells and for the way it’s told. . . . It
manages maximum velocity with no loss of
subtlety.”—Newsweek “Moving and, yes,
inspirational . . . [Laura] Hillenbrand’s
unforgettable book . . . deserve[s] pride of place
alongside the best works of literature that chart
the complications and the hard-won triumphs of so-
called ordinary Americans and their extraordinary
time.”—Maureen Corrigan, Fresh Air “Hillenbrand .
. . tells [this] story with cool elegance but at a
thrilling sprinter’s pace.”—Time “Unbroken is too
much book to hope for: a hellride of a story in
the grip of the one writer who can handle
it.”—Christopher McDougall, author of Born to Run
  Understanding Media Marshall McLuhan,2016-09-04
When first published, Marshall McLuhan's
Understanding Media made history with its radical
view of the effects of electronic communications
upon man and life in the twentieth century.
  International Standard Classification of
Occupations International Labour Office,2012 The
International Standard Classification of
Occupations 2008 (ISCO-08) is a four-level
hierarchically structured classification that
covers all jobs in the world. Developed with the
benefit of accumulated national and international
experience as well as the help of experts from
many countries and agencies, ISCO-08 is fully
supported by the international community as an
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accepted standard for international labour
statistics. ISCO-08 classifies jobs into 436 unit
groups. These unit groups are aggregated into 130
minor groups, 43 sub-major groups and 10 major
groups, based on their similarity in terms of the
skill level and skill specialisation required for
the jobs. This allows the production of relatively
detailed internationally comparable data as well
as summary information for only 10 groups at the
highest level of aggregation. Each group in the
classification is designated by a title and code
number and is associated with a definition that
specifies the scope of the group. The
classification is divided into two volumes: Volume
I presents the structure and definitions of all
groups in ISCO-08 and their correspondence with
ISCO-88, which it supersedes, while Volume II
provides an updated and expanded index of
occupational titles and associated ISCO-08 and
ISCO-88 codes.
  Archaeology Anthropology and Interstellar
Communication Douglas A. Douglas A.
Vakoch,2015-03-24 Addressing a field that has been
dominated by astronomers, physicists, engineers,
and computer scientists, the contributors to this
collection raise questions that may have been
overlooked by physical scientists about the ease
of establishing meaningful communication with an
extraterrestrial intelligence. These scholars are
grappling with some of the enormous challenges
that will face humanity if an information-rich
signal emanating from another world is detected.
By drawing on issues at the core of contemporary
archaeology and anthropology, we can be much
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better prepared for contact with an
extraterrestrial civilization, should that day
ever come.
  The Undersea Network Nicole
Starosielski,2015-02-25 In our wireless world it
is easy to take the importance of the undersea
cable systems for granted, but the stakes of their
successful operation are huge, as they are
responsible for carrying almost all transoceanic
Internet traffic. In The Undersea Network Nicole
Starosielski follows these cables from the ocean
depths to their landing zones on the sandy beaches
of the South Pacific, bringing them to the surface
of media scholarship and making visible the
materiality of the wired network. In doing so, she
charts the cable network's cultural, historical,
geographic and environmental dimensions.
Starosielski argues that the environments the
cables occupy are historical and political realms,
where the network and the connections it enables
are made possible by the deliberate negotiation
and manipulation of technology, culture, politics
and geography. Accompanying the book is an
interactive digital mapping project, where readers
can trace cable routes, view photographs and
archival materials, and read stories about the
island cable hubs.
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